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Interconnection Process Reform 

Interconnection New Service requests have drastically increased over the past few years. The Interconnection 
Process Reform Task Force (IPRTF) will discuss challenges related to the interconnection process and look for 
opportunities to improve the process via the Consensus Based Issue Resolution (CBIR) process. 

Problem Statement 

Issue Charge 

Problem Statement/Issue Charge approved at Planning Committee on April 6, 2021 

 
Issue Status 

The IPRTF solution packages for a new interconnection process and solution packages to determine how PJM 
will transition to a new process have progressed through the Planning Committee. 

Meetings to review the tariff language changes related to the PC-endorsed package were completed on April 8, 
2022. 

Target Completion  

The IPRTF is expected to be completed in the second quarter of 2022. 

Progress Update 

The new process and transition packages, along with the OATT language updates, will be brought to the April 
27, 2022 MRC and MC for a same day vote. 

Action Requested 

Interested parties should attend the April 27 MRC and MC to vote on the PC-endorsed package.   

https://pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-details.aspx?Issue=0caa55a8-041c-4365-8a44-46ad2420b148
https://pjm.com/-/media/committees-groups/task-forces/iprtf/postings/iprtf-problem-statement.ashx
https://pjm.com/-/media/committees-groups/task-forces/iprtf/postings/iprtf-issue-charge.ashx

